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Meeting Notes 
 
 
The Council of University System Presidents met via conference call on April 5 with Chancellor 
Caret and USM senior staff. 
 
Chancellor Caret, Mr. Hogan, and Mr. Vivona provided an update on the legislative session, with 
particular attention paid to the budget. Dr. Boughman presented revisions to the proprietary 
research policy for the presidents to vet through their campuses. Mr. Sadowski discussed a more 
robust partnership between the USM and the NSA and noted that this does not preclude the 
institutions’ current partnerships with the NSA. Mr. Raley provided information about the 
Youthworks program in Baltimore City and the USM’s support and funding for it. 
 
President Boesch provided updates on how the budget of the new administration will affect R&D 
at USM institutions. Mr. Vivona provided a summary on enhancements to the enrollment 
projection process and discussed this year’s projections. Mr. Sadowski gave the presidents an 
update about the USM’s involvement with the BioHealth Innovation Partnership. Updates of the 
Sibson Consulting Report and the faculty, staff, and student councils were provided. 


